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July, 2015

Dear Friends,

Greetings in the name of our Heavenly Father! For most of us, summer is a time for vacationing and traveling to
see new places or visit family and friends whom we do not see on a regular basis. It is also time for missionaries
to go back to their home countries and share their ministries with supporting churches. Let us support them in
prayers and other tangible actions. Romans 10:15 . {R{ESEZ=ERA, RFIRIREMTE(EE,

Praise the Lord! We are delighted to announce that COCM, UK has just accepted
Rev. William Hu and Mrs. Emily Hu as missionaries. They have been serving in
the Danbury Chinese Alliance Church in Connecticut since 2006. Last April, they
went to COCM, UK headquarters to serve at the Easter Mandarin camp. At first,
they worried about possible generation gap. But after interacting with many Chi-
nese students in the camp, they were amazed by the acceptance they received.
One sister even thanked the Lord for letting her meet Rev. Hu, whom she felt
was like a father to her! More importantly, Pastor and Mrs. Hu witnessed the
students’ enthusiasm to learn God’s Word. After the camp, COCM General Di-
rector Rev. Henry Lu shared the needs in the UK with camp counselors. After
much prayer and searchlng for calling from God, Pastor and Mrs. Hu was convinced by the Holy Spirit to serve in
the UK. They plan to join COCM ministry and move to the UK this October. Therefore we would like to ask you
to remember them in your prayers. Also included in this letter are their testimonies. If you would like to support
them financially, please send your donation to COCM, c/o Mr. Guang Xu, 611 Belchertown Road, Amherst, MA
01002.

Prayer Request for the Hus:

1. God will provide the needed funding (US$53,000 per year).

2. To have their house either sold or rented out in good timing.

3. To increase their spiritual gifts to minister to different type of seekers.
4. To have a smooth transition from their current pastoral ministry.

In the coming months, COCM will host different Bible Camps either during weekends or weekdays in Mandarin
and Cantonese. It will also host the PHAT leaders training camp and PHAT camp intended for second-
generation Chinese Immigrants. In his annual report published in the recent issue of Link, Rev, Lu mentioned
that “In the coming year, COCM will continue to focus on ministering to mainland Chinese students, new immi-
grants and the local language speaking ethnic Chinese in the UK and Continental Europe. We will give our best
effort to coordinate our ministries in evangelizing the Chinese in Europe, equipping them to grow in Christ and
encouraging them to participate in mission work. COCM wiill strategically train up a new generation of Christian
leaders prepared to join the mission force to advance God’s kingdom.”

Thank you for your continuous support, may the Lord richly bless you and your family.

Serving Together for His Great Commission,

Rev. Daniel T. Chan
Chairman of COCM USA Board

Reaching the Chinese to Reach Europe




